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Incoming student mobility 
French and Austrian Students in 
our School
During the months of Septem-
ber and October, our School 
successfully hosted 2 groups 
of students from Technical Schools in France and Austria.
The purpose of the visit of these groups was to get to know 
the Cypriot culture and tradition as well as to deepen the 
relations between students of European Technical Schools.
As part of their visit, various excursions took place at im-
portant historical sites and museums, hotels, city centers 
as well as lessons within the school. The opportunity was 
also given to present the academic, social and European 
work of all Schools.
The group from France consisted of 20 students and 3 
teachers and the group from Austria consisted of 15 stu-
dents and 2 teachers.

For photos from the visits scan the provided QR code.

Cocktail, Pastry and Culinary 
Arts Competition
We are proud to participate in the 
AEHT European Competition 2023 in 
Vilnius, Lithuania from the 6th till the 
11th of November.
Our school will be represented by Pantelis Frixou, Nikolas 
Georgiou and Giorgos Mallouri in the Cocktail, Pastry and 
Culinary Arts Competitions respectively.
We wish our students all the best in their effort!

The competitions
In the Cocktail Competition the participants 
must prepare two different cocktails based 
on a classical recipe out of a presented 
list and one free creation out of a Mystery 
Basket.
In the Pastry Competition the participants must prepare a 
modern style dessert of choux pastry.
In the Culinary Arts Competition the participants must pre-
pare a set menu composed by a Finger food/Appetizer and 
a Main Course for three persons, out of a Mystery Basket 
of ingredients.

Erasmus+ Days
The #ErasmusDays are an ideal opportunity for par-
ticipants to discover new cultures, strengthen their 
language and intercultural skills, develop their employ-
ability and embrace the European values of tolerance, 
respect and diversity.
The #ErasmusDays 2023 celebrated European mo-
bilities from the 9th to the 14th of October 2023 and 
highlighted Europe’s cultural diversity and the many 
learning opportunities it offers.
Our school contributed to this year’s celebrations with 

a green initiative to promote the 
richness of European mobility and 
the successes of the Erasmus+ 
programme. The Green initiative 
of our school on this day included 
informing, connecting, and inspir-

ing our students to build a cleaner, healthier, and more 
prosperous school environment as well as becoming 
‘GREEN’ advocates and extending the information to 
their own family and social groups.




